
¡CORRESPONDENCE 
4/1/2025 
Document no. 02450-2025 

Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, April 1, 2025 7:24 AM 
'LEEANN SLOMKOWSKI' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Subject: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

Good morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

- Original Message-
From: LEEANN SLOMKOWSKI <leeannslom@msn.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 5:43 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith <Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner 
Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Subject: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Once again we are writing to strongly protest putting in a public sewer on Palm Island. I frankly am surprised that you 
folks are even considering this after the overwhelming lack of support at the hearings from the majority of residents. It 
somehow even feels unethical at this point to us if this passes. This sewer can not be controlled by a FOR PROFIT 
individual. 

The last thing this island needs right now is to tear it up and charge everyone astronomically fees when we are all still 
reeling from 3 hurricanes. 
Our power was out this morning for quite a while but our septics worked great. Leave it alone! 

This is absolutely unnecessary at this time and we pray you rule against it with the public opinion. 

Sincerely, 
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LeeAnn and Joel Slomkowski 
411 Kettle Harbor Drive 
Placida, FL. 33946 

Sent from my iPhone 
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